
 

 

“We need you!” 
Using the posts in prevention trainings 
 

 

This project is co-financed by the Rights, Equality and Citizen-

ship Programme of the European Union (2014-2020) 

 

The pictures of the campaign "We need you!" for Safer Internet Day 2022 of the project "Beyond 

Digital Violence" (ByeDV) can be used for prevention.  

1. Target group 
The pictures are especially suitable for adults who work with children and young people, volun-

teers or parents and carers. However, they can also be discussed with young people. 

2. Objectives 
The images and quotations are suitable for engaging people in conversation, encouraging them 

to reflect and rethink their attitudes. 

3. Leading questions 
The quotes encourage taking the perspective of the young people. Guiding questions for joint dis-

cussions or group work can be:  

 What do digital and social media mean to young people growing up today? What develop-
mental tasks are related to them? What needs do they fulfil? 

 What are the risks of using them? What risks do young people expose themselves to with 
their online behaviour? 

 What support do they need from adults? What do they want from adults? 
 What is the role of the participants? What should or must they deal with? What should they 

know about? What can they do to support young people and be there for them? 

Finally it helps to motivate the participants to clarify for themselves their next steps: 

 What do they want to learn? 
 Who helps them to do that? Where can they get information? 
 How do young people in their environment find out that they can also be approached about 

concerns about digital media? 

4. About ByeDV 
ByeDV is a project realized by the SRH University of Applied Sciences Heidelberg and DGfPI e.V. and 

co-financed by the Rights, Equality and Citizenship Programme (2014-2020) of the European Union 

under the grant reference number 101005221. 

www.byedv.de/e


